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Thursday 16th September 2021 

 

Dear Families, 

I am writing to inform you of the expectations set by the school for homework. 

Homework will  be set weekly and sent to your child electronically.  Your child will receive all  of the relevant 

login details they need to access the work at home.  Please do not hesitate to ask your child’s class teacher for 

support with this if needed. 

The following expectations have been agreed for Maths homework:   

 Daily times tables practise on Times-Tables Rock Stars. Years 3 and 4 will  be allocated their times 

tables.  Children in Years 5 and 6 may also be asked to practice particular tables on request of the 

teacher. (At least 10mins a day) 

 MyMaths - weekly tasks will  be set. This work will  be relevant and linked to the teaching that has 

taken place in class that week 

 Children are also free to challenge themselves and play other games on MyMaths if they so wish. 

The following expectations have been agreed for English homework: 

 Daily home reading – reading should be recorded in Reading Record books. (At least 10mins a day) 

 Weekly Spellingframe – To complete the games and activities set that relate to the weekly spelling set 

by the class teacher. 

Homework will  be set on a Thursday to be completed and submitted by Tuesday the following week.  Any 

feedback on homework will  also be given electronically, when required, by your child’s class teacher.  

The completion of homework is an expectation of the school. We do however understand that there are 

sometimes mitigating circumstances when your child may not be able to complete homework. If this is the 

case please inform your child’s class teacher.  Where teachers have not been informed children will  be 

required to attend the homework club to complete their homework which is held at lunchtimes. 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

 

A Walker 

Head Teacher 
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